

ROARING 40°S

Official Newsletter of Apex 40

For Continuing Fellowship

PRESIDENT: Jean Reid

580 3001

SECRETARY: Marj Flaherty

232 7655

CORRESPONDENCE: 34 Fernhill St, GLEN WAVERLEY, 3150.

NEXT DINNER:

Thursday October 6th, 1988

VENUE:

Box Hill Golf Club

202 Station Street, Box Hill.

TIME:

Pre-dinner drinks: 7:00pm, Dinner: 7:30pm.

BOOKINGS:

Marj: 232 7655 BY: FRIDAY 30th SEPTEMBER.

This is our ANNUAL MEETING subs are now due \$5:00 per member. We have some nominations for both president and secretary/treasurer, so don't be worried about getting a job!!!!!

BENDIGO WEEKEND: October 1st & 2nd. Contact Jean Reid, 580 3001, if you

wish to go and haven't made any arrangements.

CHRISTMAS PARTY:

Saturday 12th November, at 7:30pm.

Put it in your diary now. More details later.

Garth Witchurch and Alan Kinder attended a meeting with the National Administration Committee of Apex. They will report on this at the next meeting.

Lucky Colin Spiers has been to the Olympics at Seoul. Some people have all the fun.

We will be revising our mailing list of members. Soif you are unable to attend the annual meeting please post your subs to us as postage and paper is expensive and only financial members will be receiving a notice.

****DON'T FORGET-- Annual Meeting, bookings Marj,232 7655, by Friday 30th September.

Yours in Apex 40

Marj Flaherty.